
I add my voice to the many deeply concerned that the Australian-US 
FTA will prevent Australian culture from acting flexibly in the 
future, and that the US will overwhelm many aspects of Australian 
literary and media freedom.  
Please ensure the blocking of provisions not in the interests of 
Australian culture. 
 
Margaret Henry 




